The Grove Newsletter

Dear parents and carers,

It has been another positive week at school with lots of learning, both inside the classroom and outside in our
beautiful grounds. The staff have been making good use of in this lovely weather.

We are looking to run a whole school charity event! Film night is back and | believe that it is highly popular. Please
see below for further information about how to buy tickets and what films are on offer. We will be putting in the
usual mitigations to ensure that we keep everyone as safe as we can. The money raised from this night will go
towards supporting school trips.

On the topic of trips, sadly, we are no longer able to run any trip at a financial loss — as a school we just don’t have
the money to do that. We will be making sure that you have as much notice of trips as possible to help with
payment and if you need financial support, please do contact the school office as we can often apply for grants.

Over the next couple of weeks, we will be making the decision about whether parent/carer meetings will be face to
face or virtual. As things stand, given the Local Authority/PHE updates and current COVID 19 data, it is likely that
we will be offering a virtual meeting. | am however hoping that we can find a way to hold our class assemblies —
even if we have to be outside. | will keep you up to date through this weeklu newsletter.

Stay safe,

Miss Shaw

Please remember:

Everybody should arrive between 8.45 and 8.55 for school. If you arrive after 8.55, please come to
the Community Door where a member of the senior staff will be there to welcome you. From
Monday 13 September, after 8.55 you will need to sign your child in at the Community Door.

Many thanks.
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Thursday 14" October sees the return of the ever-popular Film Night, to raise money for school
trips. As part of their fundraising efforts, Year 6 have decided to hold a film night for all children in
the school. They have chosen to screen six films. The chosen films are:

Film Classification Approx running time
The Secret Life of Pets u 1hr 27 mins
Happy Feet u 1hr 48 mins
The Flintstones u 1hr 31 mins
Turbo u 1hr 36 mins
Inside Out u 1hr 42 mins
Zootropolis PG 1hr 48 mins

If your child would like to attend our film night, tickets will be sold
outside on the field from 3.15-3.30pm on
Monday 27th, Tuesday 28th, Wednesday 29th September 2021

Tickets will cost £2 each; this price includes popcorn and juice. Please bring the correct money as
change will not be availiable. The films will start straight after school and all films will be finished by
5.30pm. Please collect your child promptly from the school field where the children will be waiting

for you.

Tickets will be sold strictly on a first come, first served basis.

We look forward to seeing you there!

The Children of Year 6
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Rosettes at achievement assembLg were presented to:

Eridag 24 Septembeyr 2021

Towean: Kianna, Zach
Huwmmingbird: Nadia, Ellie W
Wooolpecker: Charlie C, Lext
Flamingo: Deborah, julia
Kookaburra: Alisha, Alessandro
Ostrich: Samuel, heneah

Wren: George M, Jare

qosling: willow, Connor

The A\Aavg: Lena, Zach
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